
Broad Oak Community Primary School 
Brunswick Street, Parr, St Helens, Merseyside, WA9 2JE  

| Tel: 01744 752340 | Website: www.broadoak.st-helens.sch.uk | 
Email:broadoak@sthelens.org.uk 

              Headteacher: Mrs M Hignett BEd, NPQH 
 

 
Broad Oak Choir After School Club 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are excited to invite new members from Y4, Y5 & Y6 to our Broad Oak Choir After School 
Club. 

 
The club will run on Tuesday starting on Tuesday 24th September and run till Tuesday 23rd 
October. Children may have the opportunity to perform in assemblies and at different local 
events as a representative of our school – as a proud member of the Broad Oak Choir (any 
further information will be provided nearer the time, throughout this academic year).  

 
The club will start at 3:15pm and will finish at 4:15pm. Children can be collected 
from the door on Provident Street by 3D.  

 
If your child would like a place in the Broad Oak Choir After School Club 
starting on Tuesday 24th September; please complete the online consent 

form to request a place via the link:   
 

https://forms.office.com/e/vMRp7vi1N2 
 

 

Please complete this by 11:00am on Friday 20th September. Thank you. 
 
 

You will be notified by text message if your child has a place in the Broad Oak Choir 
After School Club. Places are limited, so please ensure that your child attends every 
week (excluding sickness). 

 
 

Kind regards  
 
Miss Bancroft & Mr Winstanley 
        Choir Co-Ordinator’s 
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